## New Paintings For Lighthouse



Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Abbott and Carl Bengston (left) display additional paintings that will be exhibited in the gallery of the Mark Abbott Memorial Lighthouse on West Cliff Drive. The paintings will replace a number that were stolen last year. Among the new additions are Point-No-Point, Sandy Hook, Montauk Point, Pigeon Point, Cape Flattery, and Espos Meadows in the Hudson River. Photo en-

largements made by Vester Dick were painted in heavy oils by Mrs. Abbott. After the paintings have been installed, the lighthouse will be open to the public, Mark was the Abbotts' son who drowned in a surfing mishap. The Abbotts donated funds to construct the lighthouse in his memory. Bengston is director of the city parks and recreation department.

n

h